APRIL, 2022

To our family on the other side of the world,

Here in Columbus, Ohio, we continue to follow
your journey with an immense sense of pain and
pride. Pain for what you are going through and
pride because of your survival and resilience.

We may come from different sides of the world,
but we are one Jewish family and care deeply about
each other.

As we sit with our families for Seder tonight in
Columbus, we are thinking about you and your
family in Poland and all who remain in Ukraine.

The Passover story teaches us that when we take
care of another, we can rise from oppression and be
free, together.

The Seder always ends with the yearning of a
free Jewish people and a call to celebrate Next
Year in Jerusalem. This year, let us add to that by
saying, Next Year in a free and liberated Ukraine,
celebrating Passover with your loved ones.

Wishing you all peace and a Chag Sameach,

The Jay and Jeanie Schottenstein Family Foundation
and the JewishColumbus Family

We help Jews in Columbus, Ukraine and all over the world.

ATIPEJIb 2022 T.

Hamum gpysbsaM Ha gpyroi CTOpoHe Mupa:

B 910 Henerkoe BpeMs 3HaiiTe, YTO MbI BUAVM
Balry 60pb0y 1 4yBCTBYeM Balry 607b. Mbl
BOCXMIIIaeMcs HecrnbaeMoit C1IoN Ballero Haposa
¥ YIIOPCTBOM €TI0 COIPOTMB/IEHNSA arpeccopaM.

VI HecMOTpsI Ha TO, YTO MBI )KMBEM B Pa3HBIX
CTpaHax, MbI C BaMU - OfHOI KpoBu. OffHa CeMbs.

W certgac, Ha Cefiepe, Cufis 3a CTOJIOM C HAllUMU
[eTbMU Y pPOIUTENAMM, MBI 60JIeeM AYILIOI 32
BalllY CEMbH, 32 T€X, KTO CMOT BBIOpAThCs 13
CTPaHBI U T€X, KTO ellle B YKpauHe.

ITo Tpapuiuy 3axmountenbHas ¢ppasa Cepmepa -
ato «B crepyromem ropy B VMepycanume». Ceitdac
XOTenoch Obl 106aBUTH: «V B cBOOOHOI YKpanHe
C POIHBIMU ¥ OV3KUMU».

Mup Bamemy fomy u Xar Cameax! C npasgHukom!

brnarorBopurenbubiit poup [Jxes u [pKunum
loTTrencranu u JewishColumbus

WWW.JEWISHCOLUMBUS.ORG



